
 

 
 

NEWS & EVENTS 

17 DECEMBER 2023 

 
 
4th SUNDAY OF ADVENT MASSES 
 
Sunday Mass times on 24th December for the 4th Sunday of Advent will be at the 
usual times of 6.30 am, 8.30 am and 11.30 am. There will be no Mass at 5.30 pm.  
 
Kindly ensure that your cars are not parked at the church basement after 11.30 
am Mass as the church basement will be cordoned off. 
 
 
 
CHRISTMAS VIGIL MASSES 
 
Christmas Vigil Masses on 24th December will be at 7.00 pm and 11.00 pm.   
 
 
CHRISTMAS DAY MASSES 
 
Christmas Day Masses on 25th December will be at 8.30 am and 11.30 am.  Carols 
will be sung in church 30 minutes before all these 4 Masses.  
 
 
 
CLOSURE OF PARISH OFFICE 
 
The Parish Office, Chapel and Halls will be closed on 25th and 26th December. 

 
 
 
SUNDAY FELLOWSHIP 
 
There will be no coffee morning on Sunday, 24th, and Sunday, 31st December.  
 
 
 
THANKSGIVING MASS 
 
The last Mass at SFX for this year, the 5.30 pm Mass on Sunday, 31st December, 
will be a Thanksgiving Mass. 



 

 
 
 
SOLEMNITY OF MARY, THE HOLY MOTHER OF GOD / 
INSTALLATION OF NEW PARISH PRIEST 
 
New Year’s Day, 1st January 2024, is the Solemnity of Mary, the Holy Mother of 
God.  Mass times will be at 9.00 am and 6.00 pm.   
 
The Installation of Fr Alvin Ng Sze Syn, SJ as our new Parish Priest by His Grace, 
Archbishop Julian Leow, will take place at the 6.00 pm Mass.  
 
 
 
SFX FIRM FOUNDATION MINISTRY 
 
The SFX Firm Foundation Ministry invites registration for 2 sessions on 'Appreciating 
the Holy Eucharist: See - Listen - Understand - Believe' by Fr Alvin Ng 
SJ, on Thursday 11 & 18 January 2024, from 7.45 pm at Loyola Hall, Church of 
St Francis Xavier, PJ.    
 
For further information, please contact SFX Firm Foundation Ministry at 
sfxfirmfoundationministry@gmail.com.   
 
Registration can be made by clicking on this link:  
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd668Q18vGYXlQYdU_sQMV09LzQenq
Op861qMUNbEHXZwyKRg/viewform?usp=pp_url 
 
 
 
SFX YOUTH CHOIR 
 
The SFX Youth Choir is recruiting musicians and singers to play and sing at the Youth 
Mass every 4th Saturday of the month.   
 
For further information, please contact Matthew (012-2850587), Jeremy (012-
3812683) or Christine (019-6452818). 
 
 
 
SFX CHILDREN’S CHOIR 
 
The SFX Children's Choir invites children from our Religious Education classes and 
their family members to sing and play for the monthly Children's Mass.   
 
For more information, kindly contact Marianne Aw (019-3650452). 
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